
2020 brought a year of incredible change to our lives, both personally

and professionally.  It was a year of unforeseen adjustment and a year

of assessing our basic human needs and relationships.

At DTC we began assessing our role as creators, as advocates, and as

allies for important matters that call on us all to redefine or dismantle

all-too-common experiences that should no longer be present for our

clients and in our communities.

2020 was also a year of growth.  We welcomed new DTC Team

members to support our growing membership.  We added new course

instructors and their incredible expertise, and we saw our membership

grow in beautiful and unexpected ways around the globe.

Whether you reside in the United Arab Emirates, Australia, Brazil,

South Africa, or our own backyard within the nations that make up

Canada, we wish you nothing but health and happiness for 2021 and

the year ahead.

 

Sincerely,

Shaunacy King, Director

Dear Member, 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS


